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Dearest Eastside, 
 
I’m pleased to greet you today with all my joy fixed on our Redeemer, the Servant Hero. I continue 
meeting, thinking, praying and considering what to do in this day with John and Mark. We’ve 
monitored the situation, like you, weekly, daily, hourly. Things have changed quickly in just the past 
twenty-four hours. 
 
Wednesday, after the mid-week prayer time, John, Mark, and I talked through what is before us with 
the “Stay-Home” order from the Idaho Health and Welfare Department via the Governor. Lord willing, 
the three of us will be at the church house on the Lord’s day at 10:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. and 
Wednesday at 5:30 p.m. Lord willing, we will utilize the technology that is available. If you have any 
questions don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
I called the Governor’s office on Thursday to clarify what this order means for churches. I am pleased 
to report that there are no restrictions upon churches. It is recommended that we continue to exercise 
personal responsibility in regards to space, contact, and cleanliness. Just like we have been. 
 
Also, please know that we have a supply of boxed and canned foods available. As the Lord provides, 
you can bring food to add to our food bank or receive food if needed personally or for ministry to your 
neighbors. 
 
Look to Christ today, just like every day!  
 
Pastors: 

John Martinez​: ​john@esbcTwinFalls.com​ 208-410-1357 
Mark King​: ​mark@esbcTwinFalls.com​  208-536-0769 
Paul Thompson​: ​paul@esbcTwinFalls.com​ 208-410-2529 
 

Deacons: 
Dan Stieneke​: 208-734-2075 
Dennis Cornwell​: 208-320-1543 
Chuck Kastl​: 208-421-8458 
Kelly Herzinger​: 208-544-1041 
Silas Thompson​: 208-320-7847 

 
Paul Thompson - the happiest pastor I know. 
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